[image: image1.jpg]SHORELINE

m
PUBLIC SCHOOLS




Dear families, staff and community partners:

You are invited to join us to learn about and provide input regarding a potential change to the 2016-17 school calendar being considered to support the professional development needs of our staff. The District will consider adopting early release days in lieu of no school days to provide time for professional development. The meetings (listed below) will be identical in format and participants will be invited to ask questions and share feedback at each meeting.  You are welcome to choose a date/time that best fits your schedule, regardless of your affiliation with any particular school. 

A Frequently Asked Questions document pertaining to this topic will be provided on the District’s website and the same survey completed at the meetings will be available online along with a video recording of one of the meetings. Responses from all surveys will be included in the overall review of input prior to the development of a final recommendation that will be sent to the Board of Directors for consideration.

More information is available by calling Deputy Superintendent Marla Miller at 206.393.4366 or via email at marla.miller@shorelineschools.org.

Thank you for your interest in Shoreline Public Schools and this important exploration of a significant change to the school calendar in support of staff and student learning!
	MEETING DATE/TIME


	LOCATION
	RESOURCES PROVIDED

	Monday, March 7 – 4:00 pm
	Kellogg Middle School Library
	Interpretation Services*

Child Care

	Wednesday, March 9 – 7:00 pm
	Shorewood High School Theater
	Interpretation Services*

	Thursday, March 10 – 10:00 am
	Shoreline Center Shoreline Room
	Interpretation Services*

	Wednesday, March 23 – 4:00 pm
	Einstein Middle School Cafeteria
	Interpretation Services*

	Wednesday, March 23 – 7:00 pm
	Shorecrest High School Theater
	Interpretation Services*

Child Care


*Interpretation services will be available in the following languages: Spanish, Amharic, Tigrinya, Korean, and Vietnamese.
Shoreline School District 412 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Shoreline School District 412 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe
SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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